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Incarcerated folks are citizens that are impacted by policy. They should have the right 

to vote AND have access to voting AND be counted as voters in their home 

communities. Any policy that takes the right to vote away from anyone is a racist 

policy; there is a disproportionate number of people of color stuck in the prison 

system, and not letting them vote only contributes to the silencing of their voices. 


